
 
 
 
 
April 29, 2015 
 
Subject: Appointment of Interim Local Chairman 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Effective March 23, 2015, newly appointed President Shawn Fensler appointed me to the position 
of Interim Local Chairman. I proudly accepted this role with pride and honor. With the office of 
Local Chairman comes different responsibilities. Instead of ensuring fiscal stability and 
conducting Lodge meetings, my role now in Heartland Lodge is to make sure the Carriers fulfill 
their contractual obligations. I also will be affording you the best protection and representation 
possible. I believe we will make this possible by: 
 

Communication: If there is a situation your Vice Local Chairman cannot help you 

resolve, feel free to contact this office. 
 

Correspondence: I will maintain a priority of keeping everyone updated on the latest issues. 

 

Collaboration: By working together, we can accomplish many things. 

 
In closing, everyone in Lodge 6760 has a voice. Be proactive, support your fellow Brothers and 
Sisters, and take pride in your work. I will always be2. 
 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 

 
 
Christopher K. Pierce 


